
 

 

 

 

 

Item No 5 
 

REPORT for meeting to be held on Thursday 15 October 
 

Norfolk Health and Overview Scrutiny Committee 
(NHOSC) 

Summary: Councillor Laura McCartney-Gray is the council’s 
representative on the Norfolk Health Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee and will give a verbal update at the meeting. 
 
The meeting of NHOSC took place on 8 October 2020.   
 
 
 
 
 

Conclusions: The purpose of this report is to receive a verbal update from 
Scrutiny’s representative on NHOSC. 

Recommendation: To note the update of the NHOSC representative.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 Contact Officers: Emma Webster, scrutiny liaison officer 
preferred contact by e-mail 
emmawebster@norwich.gov.uk  
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